
Dear Parents/Carers 

Term 1 is almost over and Easter upon us! The time seems to be flying. The 

Foundation students have had a fabulo us first term and have settled into school well. 

We had the Annual General Meeting of the School Council on March 18 and reflected 

on all the happenings that occurred in 2018. The new building works was our major 

project. We are enjoying the newly refurbished toilets and the Foundation students are 

loving their updated classrooms. We also reflected on the activities and events of the 

Parents and Friends which were thoroughly enjoyable for students, teachers and 

parents as well as raising money for the school. 

On the same evening we had our first School Council meeting for the year and welcomed  

Lisa Sampson and Veena Somaya who have been elected to the School Council.  

The office bearers are: 

 President   Caitlyn Green 

 Vice President  Erika Kennedy 

 Treasurer   Mukund Patel 

 Secretary   Sanober Arefeen 

  

 Executive Officer  Julie Hoskin 

 Staff Members  Jarod Ryan, Jess Bullen, Fay Davidson and Chris Kovits 

 Parent Members   Sohail Siddiqui, Elena Lee, Stelios Georgiou,  

      Naden DeLuca, Veena Somaya and Lisa Sampson 

 Minute Secretary  Nena Sadler 
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Thank you to these members of our community who are working in a voluntary 

capacity on School Council for the benefit of all the students in our school. 

Ryan Smith, the State member for Warrandyte attended our school assembly on 

Friday March 22. Ryan remarked on the warm welcome he received from all the 

students in the playground as he arrived at the school. He also mentioned that the 

school leaders were well spoken and very well mannered. 

The EarlyAct Polio Fundraiser on March 27 was a resounding success. The students 

organised the event under the guidance of the members of the Manningham Rotary 

Club. Thank you to Mark Whitehead and Meika Hubble for their support with this 

event.  

Over the past few weeks teachers have been using their professional leave days, 

which is part of the enterprise agreement, to visit classrooms, observe teaching 

practice and plan in their year level teams for next term. This will not only improve 

the teaching practice of all the teachers but will also lead to improved teaching and 

learning outcomes for all students. 

I wish everyone a happy and safe holiday and look forward to returning to a 

productive Term 2! 

    Kind regards 

        Julie 
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Wednesday   3 April   Holiday Chicken Sitting volunteers please 

Friday    5 April   No Canteen lunch orders today 

       Assembly 2:00 pm 

       Last day of Term 1 (2:30 pm finish) 

TERM 2 

Monday  22 April   Public Holiday 

Tuesday  23 April   First day of Term 2 

Wednesday 24 April   Canteen open 

Thursday 25 April   Public Holiday 

Friday  26 April   Assembly 

Friday  10 May   Mother’s Day Stall 

       Assembly 

Tuesday  14 May   NAPLAN week 

Friday   17 May   Walk to School Day 

Monday  20 May   Donburn Open Day 

Thursday 23 May   Family Life Program 

Monday  10 June   Public Holiday 

Tuesday  11 June   Year 5/6 Camp (4 days) 

Wednesday 19 June   Year 3/4 Camp (3 days) 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Wednesday 24 April   ANZAC Day Service (participating students) 

COMPASS EVENTS    PAYMENTS AND CONSENTS 

PE AND SPORTS EVENTS 

Be Sunsmart! 

HATS to be 

worn until the 

end of April 

Thursday 30 May   Winter Sport Round 1 (Yrs 5 - 6) 

Thursday   6 June   District Girls Football (Yrs 5 - 6) 

Thursday 20 June   Winter Sport Round 2 (Yrs 5 - 6) 



FAMILY PROGRAM FOR YEARS 3 - 6 CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 





SWPBS Program Poll 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

At Donburn Primary School we are in the process of 

implementing a School-Wide Positive Behaviour Support 

(SWPBS) framework.  

To develop our whole school expectations the SWPBS team has worked 

alongside staff, students and the Junior School Council and have selected the 

following expectations: 

Respectful               Safe               Positive Learners 

 

As part of our SWPBS Program, we are also conducting a community poll to 

help decide Donburn’s new Statement of Purpose.  

Our two proposed options are: 

1: Donburn is a safe and respectful learning environment that fosters the 

development of positive, lifelong learners. 

2: At Donburn Primary School we pride ourselves on being a safe learning 

environment where students are respectful and positive learners. 

 

We would really appreciate involvement from the Donburn community to help 

us decide our new Statement Of Purpose. 

Please follow the link found in your COMPASS news feed to cast your vote: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSfzkoJXDljTaBPfHkflNP66uZeydWY8JdYwcPlotkrWa1hzDQ/

viewform  

Kind regards, 

The SWPBS Team  

SCHOOL WIDE POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR SUPPORT (SWPBS) 

https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=VADd3vVXgs-hxV8mnmoyBvrkINeJDVBQGu4KHc2UPaNxHOOtTLbWCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fdocs.google.com%2fforms%2fd%2fe%2f1FAIpQLSfzkoJXDljTaBPfHkflNP66uZeydWY8JdYwcPlotkrWa1hzDQ%2fviewform
https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=VADd3vVXgs-hxV8mnmoyBvrkINeJDVBQGu4KHc2UPaNxHOOtTLbWCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fdocs.google.com%2fforms%2fd%2fe%2f1FAIpQLSfzkoJXDljTaBPfHkflNP66uZeydWY8JdYwcPlotkrWa1hzDQ%2fviewform
https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=VADd3vVXgs-hxV8mnmoyBvrkINeJDVBQGu4KHc2UPaNxHOOtTLbWCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fdocs.google.com%2fforms%2fd%2fe%2f1FAIpQLSfzkoJXDljTaBPfHkflNP66uZeydWY8JdYwcPlotkrWa1hzDQ%2fviewform


EARLY ACT AT DONBURN 

Pinky for Polio Day  

On March 27, the Donburn EarlyAct club had its first ever paint 

your Pinky for Polio day.  

The students donated $2 or more and their pinky 

was painted purple and they also got a free sausage.  

Polio is a disease that is now only in 2 countries. It 

can paralyse and kill children. When children in other 

countries are immunised for polio, they paint the 

child’s pinky purple so they are not immunised twice.  

On the day we had raised $582 and thanks to the Bill Gates Foundation 

contributing $2 for every dollar that we raised, over $1700 will go towards the 

Polio vaccine!  

Thank you to the Rotary Club 

of Manningham and all of the 

EarlyAct students. Overall we 

had an awesome day! 

By Jamie B 6M 

Dear families, please find  the Chess Registration form at 

the end of the newsletter for Term 2. We have had a 

successful term and hope to see you again.  

CHESS CLUB - TUESDAYS 



PE AND SPORTS NEWS 

Once again, our school applied and received a ‘Sporting Schools’ 

grant from the government to expose children to a variety of 

sports and improve their skills. 

Our Year 3 and 4 students, participated in tennis with Jason Lindeman.  

The children has a blast over three weeks learning a variety of skills through 

lots of fun games. 

Our Year 5 students were involved in softball with a Victorian coach,  

Michelle Panza. Over four weeks, the students improved their throwing, 

catching, fielding and batting skills. In the final session, they played a game 

and learned some valuable tactics to use during competitions. 

Anna Papamichael - PE and Sports Teacher 

Softball Clinics 

In our PE sessions this term, we had four weeks of softball 

clinics. For the first three weeks we learnt the skills of 

throwing and catching the ball, batting and fielding. In batting, 

we learnt where to aim to hit the ball where we wanted to. 

In fielding, we now know the different positions to stand on the infield and that 

it is better to squat, as it is quicker to stand up after catching the ball. 

In the last session we played a full game. We had to use teamwork when 

fielding so that we could quickly get the ball to the base players so we could 

get the batters out. We also learnt to encourage the batters when to run and 

when not to run. 

We learnt all the rules about softball including, strikes, foul balls, balls and 

forced play. 

It was a really great experience and we enjoyed it! 

By James W & Stellar Y 5J 



SUMMER SPORTS 

Hot Shots Tennis 

When we first started to play tennis, Jason showed us how to 

hold the tennis racquet in the ready position. We then learnt how 

to hit the ball and we had to rally for as long as we could. Aarush 

and Brody got 1740 hits in a row! What a record! 

We also played a whole lot of games such as ‘Chopsticks’, ‘Bump’ and 

‘Secret Mission’. Bump was our favourite as you hit a rally to a certain 

number and when you reached that number, you yell 

out ‘BUMP’ then you move up the court bumping the 

others down. Your aim is to get to the top court which is 

the championship court.  

It was really fun learning tennis. We wish to have 

Jason back next year. 

By Noah B, Kayden P and Adam H    4F 



SUMMER SPORT 

Year 5/6 Basketball 

Recently the Year 5 and 6s participated in our annual summer 

interschool sport. 

The Girls basketball team played four games in the first round 

and three in the second. The girls were undefeated in the first round but then 

the tables were turned for us and we lost every game.  

Even though we lost every game we were determined to fight to the very 

end. The players of the day were Ashley L and Xin in the first round and 

Ashleigh C and Melody in the second round for their outstanding effort. 

The boys basketball team played four games in the first round and three in 

the second round. In the first round we won two out of four games and in the 

second round we won one out of three games.  

Every game we played was so much fun and every player did well. The 

players of the game were Malcom and Josh in the first round and Will P and 

James in the second round for their fantastic effort. 

By Ashley, Melody, Will P and Josh R  

Year 5/6 Softball 

On 7 and 28 March the students from Years 5 and 6 went to 

Leeds Street oval to compete in the Interschool Sport Softball 

competition.  

There were two boys teams and one girls team. We played against Doncaster 

Gardens, Templestowe Valley and St Gregorys. The boys green team made it 

to the grand final and unfortunately lost, but they still tried their hardest.  

The girls team unfortunately lost all their games but improved a lot over the 

two days. The boys red team won one game, drew one and lost the others. 

All teams played their hardest and had a lot of fun. 

By Zoey R 5C, Isaac L 6M and Josh A 6J 



SUMMER SPORTS 

Year 5/6 Rounders 

On March 28 the Year 6s took part in interschool sport. Lots of students 

chose rounders. We worked out the biggest key to success not to ever give 

up, even if we’re losing. Get through it as a team and do your best.   

The three teams were, a girls team, a mixed green team and a mixed red 

team. The girls team sadly lost all games but came terribly close. The mixed 

green team won their first and third games. The mixed red team had six 

games and played their hardest.  

At the end of the day we congratulated all students and umpires and 

announced the best and fairest players. These players played an important 

part in our round robin games and we could not have done well without them.      

By Stazi and Asher 



Year 5/6 Cricket 

On March 7 and 28 some of the Year 5 and 6s played cricket 

for Summer Sports 

Throughout the two weeks of Summer Sports the girls white 

team played eight games and won two. The girls team’s 

batting was fantastic and their bowling was right on target. 

Chermaine’s batting was outstanding and was always there 

to motivate her team.  

The boys green team played seven games and won five, the green team 

batting was amazing and our bowling was really good. A highlight for our team 

would probably be Chris because his batting was exceptional and he got a fair 

few wickets. Over all our team played really well and we ranked drawn 2nd at 

the end of summer sport.   

The Donburn red team played six games, lost five and won one. Their bowling 

was really good and their batting was awesome. They hit many fours and got 

a couple of sixes off the bat. A highlight for the red team was Damien because 

he was the one who got the big hits and most of the sixes and fours. Overall 

the red team played amazingly well. 

We all had a lot of fun and we all tried our best. It was a great sports 

competition with fantastic games being played. 

SUMMER SPORTS 



YEARS 1 AND 2 SWIMMING PROGRAM 

Swimming in 2HS 

At Aquarena we have been learning many different ways to 

swim. One important thing to remember is being able to 

swim with a life jacket on. This could maybe save your life one day if you get 

into a dangerous situation whilst swimming in a pool, river or even the sea. It 

felt quite light having the life jacket on as there is a lot of air inside it to keep it 

floating. It was fun to let the life jacket do the floating for us! We have had so 

much fun at swimming lessons. Thank you to all our wonderful swimming 

instructors that have made it so enjoyable! 

Swimming in 1F 

1F had fun at our swimming lessons. We went to Aquarena every day for 9 

days. Our teachers taught us how float, do frog kicks, torpedo, freestyle and 

backstroke. We also learnt how to safely help someone from the water by 

throwing a kickboard to our partners so they could use it 

to safely get out of the water. Using life jackets was 

exciting. It was a lot of fun swimming with our friends. 

Swimming in 2TW 

On the last day of swimming we had a ‘Fun’ day. We played a game of 

volleyball in the water. We were split into teams and we had to pass the ball 

over the flags. We did races with the mats and the boards. We had to stay on 

the board and kick really fast. We also did races with the noodles. Sometimes 

it was one person to a noodle, and some people even swum with three 

people on each noodle! We played a sinking toy game. We had to swim, take 

a deep breath and duck down underwater to grab the sinking toy. The 

activities were great and we had the best day. 



Swimming in 1A 

For the last two weeks Year 1A has been swimming at Aquarena. We have 

done lots of fun activities in the pool. We have learnt how to do Freestyle and 

Backstroke and we are now very fast at going up and down the pool, so 

watch out Toyko 2020! 

We have learnt a lot of things about water safety 

such as you can still use life jackets to float even if 

they are broken. Some important rules about being 

safe around water are: 

Don’t go in the water without someone watching 

Don’t push people around the water 

Don’t run around wet areas 

Be careful not to splash people 

Listen to your swimming teacher 

Don’t jump into the pool if you don’t know how deep it is 

To enter the pool safely put your hands on the edge and then turn into the 
pool 

If you are in trouble in the water raise your hand and wave to get the 
attention of someone. 

We had a great time at swimming, but after we were very tired and hungry! 

Swimming in 1V 

1V have enjoyed learning to swim and learning about water safety during our 

swimming lessons at Aquarena.  

We all learnt many new skills in the water including the stingray, the dolphin, 

using the noodle, treading water, freestyle, 

backstroke, the torpedo, using life jackets 

and collecting sinking toys under water.  

We had lots of fun in the water because we 

learnt new skills and swam with our friends. 



YEARS 1 AND 2 SWIMMING SAFETY PROGRAM 

Swimming in 2P 

For the last two weeks, Years 1 and 2 have been going to swimming. We 

travelled to swimming on the bus. We got on one by one with Mr Terry-Whyte 

“boop” counting us on. It was so exciting, it sounded like a birthday party, (a 

little bit noisy).  

One the favourite activities we did was wearing lifejackets. Knowing how to 

wear a lifejacket properly can save people’s lives. We also did a pin drop into 

the deep end so we knew how to get into the pool safely. Freestyle is a stroke 

that we need to increase our speed in the water. We also learnt torpedo 

where your legs have to kick a lot. Other things we learnt were backstroke, 

survival backstroke and breaststroke, cannon ball and treading water. Sinky 

toys sink to the bottom of the swimming pool. You have to dive in and grab the 

toy. Sometimes it could be very challenging getting the toy. Wearing goggles 

helped you to see in the water.  

At the end of the lesson we went to the change rooms to get dressed. It was a 

bit crowded. The worst part was getting our socks on. Swimming was lots of 

fun.  



Dear Donburn families, since we last reported, students and 

parent volunteers have been busy watering, weeding and 

planting lettuce, beetroot, parsley and broad beans. We 

cannot wait to show you their growth progress!   

Gardening Club is on every Tuesday from 1:40PM to 2:30PM  

if you would like to join us.  

We always welcome any donations which can be put towards 

our school garden. Pots, fertilisers, seedlings or soil are always 

welcome along with anything else you feel will help our garden 

grow.  

Gardening hack: Cinnamon powder has some anti-fungal qualities, and it 

smells great as a bonus. Use it to prevent and stop diseases on seedlings.  

GARDENING CLUB - TUESDAYS 



SUSTAINABILITY 

Hello everyone,  

Donburn Primary has had great success with Nude Food 

Tuesdays. All classrooms have participated with this great 

environmental initiative. We have reduced the amount of 

plastic within our school environment and a step in the right direction in 

educating our students about reducing waste. We have appreciated all the 

durable and reusable containers students have been using. Thank you for all 

your support.  

   Did you know? Charging your  

phone while it’s on airplane mode  

not only uses less energy, but also  

charges your phone at lightning speed.  

 

Below shows 5C being awarded with the 

‘Golden Lunchbox’ trophy for a week.  

Thanks for making  

Nude Food lunch boxes 

NUT & WRAP FREE! 

Rubbish on a  

non Nude Food Day 
Rubbish on a  

Nude Food Day 



Hello everyone!  

It’s been a busy term at Donburn, but no more so 

than in the canteen where I have been busy 

cleaning, planning and setting up for a great year 

ahead. I have also welcomed a few new faces and 

farewelled some familiar ones. 
 

The Foundation children have settled into school nicely and it’s 

wonderful to see their new-found confidence when coming to the 

canteen window and placing their orders.  

 

Canteen is a busy place where teamwork is important and requires many 

people for it to work effectively.  

I still have many vacancies for MONDAY, WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY. Please 

think about becoming a volunteer. It only takes 2-3 hours a month, but it 

really makes a difference.  

 

TIPS WHEN USING THE DONBURN CANTEEN SERVICE 

1.   Please no foreign coins in lunch orders. 

2. Check the latest canteen menu for new prices. 

3.   Please update lunch bag details. Orders should be clear and easy to read. 

Mark in RED any allergies or when ordering halal food.  

4.   If using Sticky Beak bags, please make sure they are clean to prevent 

mould as that poses a serious health risk to your child. 

5.   Volunteers are needed for the roster for canteen to run efficiently. Please 

help our canteen stay open, otherwise there is a real danger that I will have to 

streamline it. (For example Wednesday sushi only available).  

6.   Finally, it is with great pleasure that I can inform you that we have been 

given a Manningham City Council 5 Star Food Safety Award. 

CANTEEN NEWS AT DONBURN  



CANTEEN NEWS AT DONBURN  

Thank you to all the volunteers who give up their time so 

that Donburn has a canteen and your child can have a 

hot lunch or an ice cream to cool off. If you have any 

questions or would like to volunteer in the canteen 

please contact me on 0434 140 739. 

Thank you, 

Vitina Bakker 



Please be sure to discuss Donburn’s ‘Student User 

Agreement’ for 2019.  

All classes should now have distributed these.  

Please chat with you child to ensure they fully 

understand what is expected of them as we aim to ensure 

competent ‘Global Citizens.’ e Student user agreements will need to be 

returned to school, before the end of Term 1 signed.  

Your child will then be able to access ICT whilst in class.  

Thank you for assisting us to educate informed ‘Junior Global Citizens!’ 

Stay tuned for more eSmart tips and cyber news in the coming newsletters. 

Abigail Koh and Robyn Fraser - eSmart Committee 

MORE CHICKEN SITTERS NEEDED FOR THE HOLIDAYS PLEASE 

URGENT URGENT URGENT  

CHICKEN SITTERS NEEDED 

We still need help to look after our chickens on 

Saturday 6, Wednesday 17 and Saturday 20 April 

Check on the chickens’ food and water.  

Collect eggs 

Clean the coop (once a week) 

Apply at the office. There is a roster at the office and details of what 

needs to be done. If you can help on these days, please leave your name, 

phone number and your child’s name and class. We will give you 

details about the keys.  

(Please note: phone numbers will be given to all volunteers.)  

OUR CHICKENS NEED YOU! 

https://www.esmartschools.org.au/


WALK Safely TO 

SCHOOL DAY 

 

FRIDAY 17 MAY, 2019 

 

We are encouraging all students at Donburn and their carers to walk to school 

safely on this day.   

 

ACTIVE KIDS ARE HEALTHY KIDS 
 

It’s fun   You can meet your friends and see things you     
 would miss while travelling in the car. 

It’s good for the environment 

    Less noise and carbon pollution. 

It’s healthier Great exercise.  

 

TIPS   Always hold an adult’s hand when crossing the road. 

    Walk don’t run. 

 

If you live too far from school to walk, ask your parents to park the car 2 blocks 
further away than usual and walk to school together. 

 

If you can be ready early, you and your parents can join a group of teachers 
walking safely to school (weather permitting).   

 

 Walk to school together. Come and join us! 

 

ALWAYS WALK TO SCHOOL SAFELY! 

Save the date!  More information to follow. 

DONBURN WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY 





Jellybean Competition! 
 

Junior School Council is  

running a jellybean  

guessing competition  

Prizes: 1st, 2nd & 3rd place! 

$1 for 6 guesses 

JSC will be coming around to 

classes every day 

“Mother’s Day stall preparations have 

started already. 

A big thank you to all the mums that 

came last Friday and to help with the 

preparations for the stall. 

It was great to see lots of new faces 

and everyone’s help was wonderful. 

Hope to see you all when the products 

arrive and packaging day. 

Thanks, Erika (P&F) 

Last week we had a great time with some fantastic mums (and 

some little ones) packaging the stock that we chose earlier this 

term for the Mother’s Day stall. 

A big thank you to all the mums that came last Friday to help with the 

preparations for the stall. 

It was great to see some new faces to the team and everyone’s help was 

wonderful.  

We would love to see anyone who would like to share a fun morning with 

some great mums next time.  

Hope to see you all at the stall set up afternoon and the Mother’s Day stall 

morning.  

Set up afternoon: Thursday 9th May 2:30-3:30  

Mother’s Day stall: Friday 10th May 9am – 1:30pm 

Thanks Erika (P&F) 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS EVENTS 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

HOLIDAY SCIENCE COMPETITION 

 
Competition: Dino Adaptations 

How Do I Enter? 

1. Firstly, think of your favourite dinosaur. Is it the terrifying T-Rex, the armoured 

Stegosaurus, the speedy Velociraptor or Australia's own Muttaburrasaurus? 

2. Next, create a drawing or painting or any other form of artwork of your dinosaur. 

3. Now, think of the features (also called 'adaptations') that your dinosaur has that enable 

it to survive. These might be things that help it to catch and eat its prey, or perhaps 

defend itself from predators. Choose three features and label them on or next to your 

artwork. 

4. Send your entry to us, by email (see below) or 'snail mail'. All entries must be received 

by ‘Mad About Science’ by Friday, 19th April. 

 

What Do I Win? 

Our Dino prize pack includes everything in the photo above: one 4D vision T-Rex 

anatomy model, one wooden Stegosaurus skeleton kit, two Dinosaur nest excavation kit, 

one Dino Island volcano growing dinosaur, one dinosaur balloon ball and one egg-full of 

dino putty! Worth over $100. 

 

Where Do I Send My Entry? 

Email entries to competitions@madaboutscience.com.au, or send them via mail to 

Competitions, Mad About Science, 1A/981 Mountain Hwy, Boronia, 3155. Include your 

full name, age, email and postal address. Entries must be received by Friday April19. 

See the ‘Mad About Science’ website for a full list of competition terms and conditions. 

Did you know….? 

A new Australian dinosaur has been 

discovered on the rocks at low tide at 

Inverloch beach in Victoria! 

The jawbone of Galleonosaurus dorisae 

(which was the size of a wallaby) was 

found by paleontologists and volunteers. 

http://webmail.optusnet.com.au/index.php/default/index/blank
https://madaboutscience.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=087eab4cb5f44e67274361ff3&id=fff2b09b22&e=cccbc3c26d
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
The Department of Education and Donburn Primary School Council do not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser or 

community group. No responsibility is accepted for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

If you have a concern at any time regarding any issue to do with the school please feel free to mention it to 

Julie Hoskin (Principal) or Jarod Ryan (Assistant Principal). 

CURRAWONG TENNIS CLUB (Cnr Reynolds & Springvale Roads, East Doncaster) 

Extensive Junior Coaching Program  Junior Groups  (5-18 years), Private Lessons, Friday Social Tennis, Friday Night 

Junior League, Weekend Competition, Holiday Programs & Round Robins, Free Trial and Assessment and Ladies Tennis 

Mornings. Contact Club Coach Ultimate Tennis Training Gary Pitts Ph 9848 506 or 0404 028 104. 

 

MAT PILATES Wednesdays 5:30pm to 6:30pm at Ruffey Lake Park. Cost $10  Call Mandy on 0409 568 221 to book!  
 

MANNINGHAM UNITING CHURCH PLAYGROUP Playgroup spaces available now. Manningham Uniting Church in 

Templestowe has spaces available at its Friday morning playgroup 9.30-11.30am.  Address: 109 Wood Street 

Templestowe (access from carpark to hall) 

For children 0-5 years and their parents, grandparents and carers.  Craft, painting, playdough, messy play, outdoor and 

indoor play all included each session.   More details from Chris toddlers@manninghamuc.org or Claire 0410827597 
 

INDIVIDUAL EYELASH EXTENSIONS Applied to each individual eyelash - No more mascara! Completely harmless to 

your natural lashes when applied correctly. Home based business in Donvale, professionally trained and qualified.  Call 

Bec 0430 318 172. 
 

DONBURN BADMINTON Thursday Mornings from 9:15am - 11am (a change of day and now for Dads and Mums)  

Come and join us at social badminton. Bring your friends. Get to know members of Donburn community.  Great exercise, 

even better coffee. Call or text Allison (Raf and Asher’s mum) 0400 984 288. Even if you’ve never tried, you can cheer us 

on. Kiddies and bubs welcome. 
 

MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS (MOPS)- Structured mother’s group with crèche in Doncaster for mums of kids  

aged 0-6 years. Two Wednesday mornings per month during school term. Socialise, eat, learn, craft and RELAX! 

First session free for new mums -Call/text Donburn mum Margaret 0410 120 446 e: mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au. 

SLAMIN TENNIS & FITNESS (800 Doncaster Rd, Doncaster) 2016 Victorian ANZ Tennis Hot Shots Coach of the 

Year Vicky Lee – hosting lessons and competitions for children from 3 years of age, as well as advanced squad training, 

private lessons, and lessons for Mums and Dads. No experience necessary. Simply mention Donburn Primary when 

booking for a special bonus! Vicky Lee (m) 0403 129 648 or www.slamin.com.au 
 

PRESSED FOR TIME IRONING – Free pickup and delivery $15.00 per hour. Returned back under plastic wraps. Call 

Melanie on 0412 812 271. 

 

MENDING AND ALTERATIONS – Zips, hems, lengthening, shortening, taking-in or letting-out. Grandmother and 

grandfather of Emmi, Year 5 and Dean, Year 1, with over 50 years experience as a tailor and a dressmaker. Call Andrea 

on 9842 7860, East Doncaster. 
 

HAIRDRESSER - please call Kathy on 0468 457 358 for an appointment. 
 

SUKI KIDS Designer Wear - Designs by a Donburn mum. Ethically made. Girls sizes 7 - 14. Purchase online 

www.sukikids.com.au. Free postage for orders $50+. 
 

CONTINENTAL MITCHAM - Stanley Chen (Parent) Director 582 Whitehorse Road, Mitcham   

e: conti.mitcham@gmail.com   www.continental-tyres.com.au 

 

SPEEDCUBE www.speedcube.com.au - Can you “solve the puzzle?”  Bright and Colorful – Increases Spatial IQ  Enter 

discount code “donburn” for free delivery. Only for Doncaster East and surrounding areas. 
 

RHSPORTS Purchase uniform items at rhsports.com.au. P. 1800 819 124 

Using the app - COMPASS SCHOOL MANAGER APP 

Using the web link - https://donburn-vic.compass.education  

or click on the link on our web site -  www.donburn.vic.edu.au 

mailto:toddlers@manninghamuc.org
mailto:mops@holytrinitydoncaster.org.au
http://www.slamin.com.au
http://www.speedcube.com.au/

